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Civil Rights Section Letter of Interest 

I am interested in volunteering as the head of the WSBA Civil Rights Section because we are 

living during a time when civil rights are under attack. Practitioners from around the state can 

only be stronger and better positioned if they can connect in community with other attorneys 

doing similar work around the state. We hope to provide a space where that can happen. In the 

short time I have been the chair of the committee, I have helped to put on two CLEs and have a 

third planned. I hope to expand the CLEs we put on and expand to in person events and events 

that focus on engaging with people around the state on the work they are doing.  

I hope you will vote for me. 

Thanks,  

 

David Montes 


